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NORTHDALE HORTICULTURE

POLICIES AND PROCEDURES

KEY HOLDING ON BEHALF OF SERVICE USERS
Policy Statement
There is currently no requirement for any member of Staff or Volunteer working for Northdale Horticulture to enter the homes or places of residence of Service Users.  There is, therefore, no requirement for Northdale Horticulture to hold any sort of keys on behalf of a Service User.
Procedure
There are no foreseen circumstances in which members of Staff and Volunteers should retain household keys for Service Users.  If the circumstance should arise where they are asked to do so then the member of Staff or Volunteer should seek the advice of the Service Manager or Client Services Manager before making any commitment to the Service User.
Training Requirements
All members of Staff, Volunteers and Service Users will be briefed on this policy as part of their Induction.

Related Policies and Procedures
Safeguarding Vulnerable People
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